
Temporary Structures
The Town of Penetanguishene is considering changes related to Temporary Structures

such as vinyl carports or canvas garages and their rules under the Zoning By-law.

Specifically their location, size, height and length of time permissions. You are invited

to participate at:

Open House for the Public: April 17, 2018 6-8pm Council Chambers, Townhall

Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VTV2FM3

For more information contact Andrea Betty, Director of Planning and Community

Development at abetty@penetanguishene.ca or call 705-549-7453


